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BANCROFT CITY-WIDE YARD SALE 
This year’s sale will be held on Saturday June 11 from 8 am to 1 pm.  This is the 
same day as Graymoor-Devondale is having its annual yard sale.  If you are going 
to participate, it is recommended that you put up balloons and/or signs at your 
home.  Bancroft will place an ad in the Courier-Journal. 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
The city is in need of a resident to volunteer to be our Ethics Enforcement Agent.  
This is a Kentucky State requirement and requires very little time commitment.  
Please let Clerk Tuthill know if you are interested in volunteering for this 
position. 

SPRING SHOWERS… 
… bring May flowers, but they also block the sewer grates with leaves and debris.  
Now that spring weather is finally here, if you have a sewer grate in front of your 
house, please keep it clear.  Failure to do this can potentially cause big problems 
when it rains, flooding your neighbors downhill and make the roads impassable. 

 
SAFETY TIPS 

If you are planning a trip this summer, here are some tips for securing your home while 
away: 

1. Secure your home and leave some lights on a timer. 
2. Leave a key with a trusted neighbor. 

3. Make arrangements to have your lawn mowed. 
4. Stop mail and newspaper delivery. 

5. Complete a house watch form and give to Chief Yeager. 
6. Ask a neighbor to park his/her car in your drive while you are gone. 

 
Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to ensure that 
your insurance company is aware that you 
reside in the City of Bancroft, not the City 
of Louisville.  This allows Bancroft to receive 
the tax fee instead of Louisville.  If you are 
new to Bancroft, it is especially important to 
let your insurance company know that you 
are a Bancroft resident.  
 
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill 
know and she will add you to the directory 
and email list.  We would also like to welcome 
you in the newsletter. 
 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

mayor@cityofbancroft.org 
police@cityofbancroft.org  

 
COMMISSIONERS 
Mary Jude Constable 

423-1559 
   publicservices@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Bryan Berman 

419-8840 
   maintenance@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
  communications@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Edwin Evers 

finance@cityofbancroft.org 
937-470-7384 

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
treasurer@cityofbancroft.org 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

                clerk@cityofbancroft.org 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

chief@cityofbancroft.org 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes 

 & Maloney 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cityofbancroft.org   

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 

 

    NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM May 12 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Wesport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

RUMPKE 
NOTE: There will be no garbage 
pickup on Memorial Day, Monday 
May 30th.  Collection will be on 
Tuesday May 31st.  Recycling 
collection days for May and June 
are Mondays 5/2, 5/16, 5/31, 6/13, 
and 6,27.  Yard debris will be picked 
every Monday as well.  Please note 
that Rumpke will no longer pick up 
yard debris left in plastic bags. 
Any questions, contact Rumpke at 
568-3800. 
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